Jason Sevigny <jason.sevigny@vermont.gov> 5/28/2024 2:05 PM

RE: 2024 Safe Routes to School

To irasburgtc <irasburgtc@comcast.net> « Eric Pope <eric.pope@vermont.gov>

Hi Danielle,

Thank you for reaching out about your potential project. This email can serve as a formal acknowledgement of your
application for the 2024 VTrans Bike and Ped program grant. The District would support any improvements that could be
made on this stretch of road and are unaware of any projects that this could conflict with at this time.

Thanks,

Jason Sevigny | District Project Manager
District Maintenance & Fleet Division
4611 US Route 5 | Newport, VT 05855

(802) 334-4342 (Office) | (802) 535-7767 (Cell)
jason.sevigny@ vermont.gov

7~ VERMONT

AGENCY OF TRANSPORTATION

From: Town Clerk <jrasburgtc@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 12:37 PM

To: Sevigny, Jason <Jason.Sevigny@vermont.gov>; Pope, Eric <Eric.Pope@vermont.gov>
Subject: 2024 Safe Routes to School

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Hello Jason & Eric,

As required for the 2024 VTRANS Bicycle and Pedestrian Program Grant for Construction/Design that is within
the State Highway Right of Way we must coordinate with you. We are also seeking any comments or
concerns for the project and to coordinate with you to ensure our project is successful. We appreciate your
time in this matter and look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you,

Danielle ingalls

Irasburg Town Clerk/Treasurer
PO BOX 51

161 RT 58 East

Irasburg, Vt 05845
802-754-2242

M-W 9-3 & Th 9-6



